
 

 

 

 

 

The American Cancer Society and The 
Association of Celebrity Personal 
Assistants are very excited to announce 
that project, New Year, New Beginning 
is underway!! 
 
The ACPA is now a partner with the 
Road to Recovery Program; a service 
created and offered by ACS that 
provides cancer patients transportation 
to and/or from their scheduled medical 
appointments. 
 
During the entire month of January 
2011, ACPA drivers and friends will be 
scheduled accordingly for as little as 
2hrs using their personal vehicles to 
ensure that cancer patients get the 
lifesaving treatments they need! 
 
Transportation, whether it's a one-way 
drop off, one-way pick up or a round-trip 
"wait and return" has been proven to be 
one of the biggest challenges for 
patients and so the ACS has called on 
The ACPA for help! 
 
 
 

If you would like to join us in the fight 
against cancer, please RSVP for 

The Road to Recovery program to 
Jacqueline.reaume@purry.com 

Thanks to each and every one of 
you for truly making a difference! 

 

We look forward to a successful 

New Year 

New Beginnings 
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